



- 1 NOV 2006

Mr Alistair Sands
Secretary
Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

OliAm, Dear Mr Sánds

During the Department of the Senate estimates hearings on Monday 30 October 2006 the President was asked when he did an ABC television interview relating to the Tasmanian parliamentary privilege matter.

The interview was done in the President's Suite in Canberra on 10 October 2006 and an excerpt was broadcast on that evening's ABC television news in Hobart.

Yours sincerely

(Don Morris)
Private Secretary